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14th March 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

The Easter holidays will be a really important time for your son/daughter with the exam season just around 

the corner, lessons and intervention sessions are in full flow and revision timetables are kicking in. It may 

well be that they feel they could do with a little bit of extra help. 

It is with that in mind that we would like to gauge the initial interest in high-quality online tutoring sessions 

from  a company called “MyTutor” for a 5 week period after Easter, running from the 15th April to 13th May. 

My Tutor is an established tutoring company and they offer, in their words “expert tutors that can help their 

grades and confidence soar - and help you worry a little less.” 

The tutoring sessions would be delivered at home on a 1 to 1 basis and will focus on Maths. You would need 

to sign up for 10 sessions and there would be 2 sessions per week. The cost would normally be £30 per 

session, a total of £300. We have secured some additional funding and can reduce the cost to £21 per 

session or £210 in total. The sessions would be arranged at a time to suit you and can take place at 

weekends too. 

If your son/daughter is claiming Free School Meals, then Arthur Terry School will meet the entire cost and 

you will not have to pay anything. However, once signed up attendance will be compulsory. 

You will need to have access to a computer or laptop with a microphone (some devices have these built in) 

with internet access to stream the live lessons and preferably a quiet space to work during the sessions. The 

school iPads will also work and students will be able to access their MyTutor session through this device too. 

 

In the first instance please could you discuss this with your son/daughter explaining they would need to 

commit for 10 hours over the 5 week period and complete the questionnaire if you think this is something of 

interest to them.  Here is the link to the form -  https://forms.office.com/e/1Qac2hXtFx 

The deadline for completing this form to register initial interest is Monday 18th March 2024. We will then be 

in touch before Easter to confirm the next steps. 

Kind regards 

Leadership Group 

 

https://eur03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fforms.office.com%2Fe%2F1Qac2hXtFx&data=05%7C02%7Cyuddin%40arthurterry.bham.sch.uk%7Cb7e31d8a5455424d527b08dc441b730a%7C645473a262c54bab8a6d837c0d96587c%7C1%7C0%7C638460131875145612%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=APOTytRe000ra5TPOOvUqv3q6CltL42vwX7Q%2B663e%2FA%3D&reserved=0

